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California ISO Declares Statewide  
Flex-Alert  
 
With the wide-spread electrical power outage impacting most of San 
Diego and surrounding areas, the California Independent System 
Operator Corporation (ISO) is declaring a Flex Alert for September 9, 
2011.   
 
The Flex Alert is in effect statewide as conservation in both Southern 
and Northern California will ease the strain on the power grid. Energy 

conservation tips can be found on www.caiso.com.   
 
Conservation should be practiced all day and not just during the peak 
hours of 4-7p.m. If you are currently without power, please turn off air 
conditioning and all major appliances to protect against power surges 
as power is restored to the region overnight and into tomorrow. 
 
The ISO is coordinating with San Diego Gas and Electric, Southern 
California Edison and neighboring utilities as power plants and 
substations return to service. While attention is focused on the San 
Diego region, the rest of California’s high voltage grid remains stable 
and is not threatened.   
 
A major transmission disturbance that originated in Arizona left more 
than a million customers without electricity beginning at about 3:30 
p.m. today.   
 
The California ISO has coordinated the re-energizing of the 500 
kilovolt transmission line that was impacted by the Arizona system 
disturbance.  
 
Please monitor the California ISO website at www.caiso.com for 
updated information. 

 
This advisory is based on the best data available at the time of its release. 
Grid conditions can change rapidly and are subject to change without 
warning. This forecast is accepted by the recipient on the condition that 
errors, omissions and/or changes to the contents shall not be made the basis 
for any claim, demand or cause of action against the California ISO.  
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